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Mobile Manifest App 
 

 
Mobile Manifest is a phone app that can be downloaded from both the Google/Apple stores. 
 

 

 

This is the startup page for Mobile Manifest 
following entry of the credentials provided by 
Ian. 
 
 
 
Select “Scan Tanker” and scan the QR code on 
the back of the tanker being used. 

         

Once the QR code from the tanker is scanned, 
this screen will appear. 
 
Enter the “Wash Tag Date and Time” from the 
wash tag and the “Wash Location”. 
 
Then select “Wet Date and Time”, this will 
pop up with the current date/time.   
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Click the “Add Seals” icon to enter the seal 
with the wash tag information. 
 
 
Then click “Save Seal” 

     

On this screen click the icon circled to select 
the route. 
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Once the route is selected and the data 
populated, scroll to the bottom of the page 
and select “Start Load”. 

       

Click “Add Producer Pickup”. 
 
Then “Scan Farm Tank”. 
 
Scan the QR code of the tank to be loaded on 
trailer. 
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Enter the “Milk Temperature” and click “Add 
Samples”. 
 
Click the circled box in upper right corner to 
scan the sample QR code, then click on the 
drop down to select “Quality” as the sample 
purpose. 
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Then enter the Major/Minor stick readings for 
the tank selected, the weight (56373) and 
select “Emptied”, then click “Done”. 
 
 
From the next page click “Complete Pickup”. 

      
 
 
 

On next page, click on “Deliver Load” and 
select destination from the drop down. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Then select “Start Delivery”, then scroll down 
select “Save”. 
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           You are finished. 
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